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Mr Mark Taken Our ref: DO/GW

27 February 2006

Dear Mr Taken
Thank you for your recent letter.

We were sorry to read that your enjoyment of the film THE PRIME OF MISS JEAN
BRODIE was spoilt because of ‘cuts’.

Edits to a programme are made for many reasons and on occasions it is necessary
to edit programmes accordingly to comply with our broadcast licence, or to fit a
programme within the scheduled time slot.

We have however made a note of your concerns, and your comments have been
recorded here at ITV.

Once again thanks you for taking the time to write to us.

Yours sincerely

ﬂ' Ellen Brown
Duty Office Manager, ITV Plc

Gas Street Birmingham B1°2JT .
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